
  

 

Mason County Garbage Co., Inc. 
PO Box 787 

Shelton, WA 98584 

 
 
March 12, 2021 
 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Attn: Records Section 
Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 
 
RE:  Supplemental Support for Updated GL – Please do not re-docket TG-210038 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
Please see attached for testimony written by Dr. Cleve Tyler for a solid waste rate case proceeding Waste 
Connections is currently involved in with the Regulatory Commission of Alaska.  Dr. Tyler’s testimony discusses in 
length the how the updated LG and “BRG Model Sic 1” Waste Connections proposed in the Alaska proceeding, and 
in TG-210038, is the same model proposed in the Commission’s TG-131255 Policy Statement. 
 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at (360) 695-4923, or 
Heather.Garland@WasteConnections.com. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Heather Garland 
Pricing Manager  
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